Florida Trust for Historic Preservation
906 East Park Avenue

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

(850) 224-8128

FloridaTrust.org

Subject: 2020 Preservation Awards, Nomination Results
Date: July 17, 2020

Atin: Kara Kautz

City of Coral Gables

2327 Salzedo Street, 2nd FL
Coral Gables, Florida 33134
Email: kkautz@coralgables.com

We are pleased to inform you the Florida Preservation Awards submission, Coral Gables
Merrick House, has been selected to receive an award for recognition in the Preservation
Education/Media category. Thank you for your work to protect Florida’s extraordinary history
and heritage. :

First, please be aware this information is not to be shared publicly prior to the awards ceremony
on July 30. After the Awards Ceremony the Florida Trust will issue a statewide press release to
publicize award recipients in relation to the Awards Ceremony. After that time individual
promotion of awards is acceptable. We will also promote the award winners in the next issue of
The Florida Preservationist. You may wish to further promote your brand, project or team
members as well. Therefore, we have included our media kit for your review.

We invite you and the team associated with this project to join the Florida Trust at the
Preservation on Main Street Conference, July 29-31, 2020. Conference registration information
is available at preservationonmainstreet.com. The Awards Ceremony is included with a
conference registration preservationonmainstreet.com.

Please take a moment to complete the attached form indicating the names to be printed on
individual awards for this project, and to where the award should be mailed. Email your
completed form to Tondra Matthews, tmatthews@floridatrust.org by Wednesday, July 23.

Congratulations on this achievement and thank you for your support of the Florida Trust for
Historic Preservation’s Awards program.

Sincerely,

Melissa Wyllie

CEO & President



